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August 31, 2021 
 
Yves-François Blanchet 
Chef du Bloc Québécois 
3750, boul. Crémazie Est 
Bureau 402 
Montréal (Québec) 
H2A 1B6 
info@bloc.org 
 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
Canada 
K1A 0A6 
Yves-Francois.Blanchet@parl.gc.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Blanchet: 
 
The Canadian School Boards Association (CSBA) represents locally elected school board 
trustees from throughout Canada, and is a champion for local democratic voice in public 
education. The CSBA is composed of member associations and organizations and, as such, is 
very well positioned to understand and advocate for the needs of Canadian students and 
their families. 
 
With this experience, expertise and deep understanding of local needs, we request that you, 
in your preparation for the upcoming election address and call on your candidates to 
address the issues identified in the attached key message documents.  
 
While education is a mandate of provincial and territorial governments, there is significant 
overlap between the jurisdictions of the federal government and school boards. As such, it is 
critical that identified needs be addressed. 
 
We look forward to your response and to the identified issues being addressed by you and 
your candidates as part of your election platform. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 
Laurie French, President, CSBA        

 
Carolyn Broady, Vice President, CSBA 
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Alan Campbell, President, MSBA 

 
Cathy Abraham, President, OPSBA 

 
Dan Lamoureux, President, QESBA 

 
Denis Chartrand, Président, ACÉPO 

 

Goronwy Price, Chair, NLESD 
 

 
Lorrie Jess, President, ASBA 

 
Robert Fowler, Chair, NBDEC 

 
Shawn Davidson, President, SSBA 

 
Stephanie Higginson, President, BCSTA 

 


